
From: Susie <smcwalden@aol.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 9:56 PM 
To: Pangilinan, Marlon <MPangilinan@sandiego.gov> 
Cc: evelyn@heidelberglawoffice.com <evelyn@heidelberglawoffice.com> 
Subject: LJSPDAB letter w/ 3 pp of signatures re: Mandelbaum project 
  
**This email came from an external source. Be cautious about clicking on any links in this email or 
opening attachments.** 

 
 
Re:  May 19, 2021 Meeting 
 
 
        7813 Lookout Drive - Lot 5 SDP/CDP, La Jolla, CA 
        Project #482904 
  
Dear Marion: 
  
Please accept this letter revised from the original dated April 18, 2021 with additional signatures for 
presentation at the May 19th LJSPDAB Meeting. 
  
There are 3 pages consisting of 29 signatures of homeowners on Lookout Drive and the connecting 
Soledad Avenue, who are very much against this project and want their voices heard.  This is over 90% 
of the neighbors.  No one refused to sign the letter.  Any missing names were due to their being out of 
town or unavailable at time of signing. 
  
I have lived at 7809 Lookout Drive for forty years and I have never seen this neighborhood stand so 
strongly together for anything.  I humbly ask the Committee to respect our cry and turn down this project. 
  
Thank you, 
Susan McKean 
  
P.S. 
Would you please acknowledge receipt of this email and the supporting documentation. 
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